COPY. A
Elopd's Register of Shipping,
71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

FAH : 4th November, 1925.

Dear Sirs,

I duly received lr, Langland's letter of the 31lst
October with regard to the request made by the Representative
of the Suedish Board of Trade that you would attach your
signatures to a telegram to be sent to that Body stating that
the trials of the vessel lmve been satisfactory, and I have to
confirm my reply to=day as follows:e

"GRIPSHOLM PROPOSAL IN LANGLANDS LETTMR 3ist OCTOBLER
"AGREED TO“,

I am, Dear Sirs,
Yours faithful .y,

Assistant to the Secretary.

The Surveyors,
HEVCASTLE.
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